
  

Contract CORE No. CTGG1 2018-992 

                     Contract CMS No.105397 

 

February 5, 2018 

Beaver Park Water Inc. 

Attn:  Mr. John G. Ratkovich, President 

209 Broadway 

Penrose, CO 81240 

 

RE:  Official Notice to Proceed – WSRF Grant – Beaver Park Water Inc., Upper Canal Lining Removal   

        and Replacement Project  

 

Dear Mr. Ratkovich: 

We are pleased to inform you that the Colorado Department of Natural Resources, Colorado Water 

Conservation Board (CWCB) has approved the contract for funding pursuant to the Water Supply 

Reserve Fund (“Program”) for $118,000. This letter authorizes you to proceed with the grant portion of 

the Upper Canal Lining Removal and Replacement project (“Project”) in accordance with the terms of 

this Grant Award Letter.  

Attached to this letter are the terms and conditions of your Grant. Please review these terms and 

conditions, as they are requirements of this Grant to which you Beaver Park Water Inc. agree by 

accepting the Grant Funds. 

The WSRF Criteria & Guidelines can be located on our website for additional information. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the project, please contact Ben Wade, Project Manager at 

303-866-3441 ext. 3238 or at Ben.Wade@state.co.us.  Please send the 6-month progress reports and 

invoices directly to the Project Manager and cc me at Dori.vigil@state.co.us. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

//s//  

 
Doriann Vigil 

Program Assistant II 

O 303-866-3441 ext. 3250 

1313 Sherman Street, Rm. 719, Denver, CO 80203 

Dori.vigil@state.co.us / cwcb.state.co.com 

 

Cc:  Dawn Daniels, Office Manager 

Attachments 
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